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PASO ROBLES PILOT 

Monthly Newsletter of EAA Chapter 465 www.EAA465.org 

 

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 

There will not be a regular Chapter meeting the second 
Wednesday of September, instead all chapter members are 
a free pancake breakfast S: 00 AM Saturday Sept. 23 which 
we are sponsoring as part of the Taylorcraft fly-in.  
A summary of recent and coming Chapter activities includes:  

• Young Eagles flights at August Airfest; Our chapter 

successfully flew over 80 new young eagles, our thanks 

go to all the pilots and ground volunteers including, but 

not limited to, Dale Ramey who stepped in to coordinate 

the event. See the following summary of the event.   

• West Coast TaylorCraft Fly-in Sept. 23/24.  We have 

some 9 of these vintage planes arriving for the two day 

event, details can be found at 

http://www.eaa465.org/Taylorcraftflyin.pdf   As noted 

previously, all Chapter members are invited for a free pancake breakfast to view the arriving vintage aircraft 

similar to the one our Chapter is helping restore. If you are coming to the breakfast call me at 805-238 4970, or 

EM eaa465@sbcglobal.net on or before close of business Monday Sept 18 as Jonnie Vis is purchasing food on 

the 19th and we need a count of participants at the breakfast. We also need three volunteers to help cook 

breakfast, and several to help transport Taylorcraft pilots to Antique Aero and the Warbird museum starting 

at 10:00 AM, and return them to their hotels after their evening. 

• Future Fly-ins.  I attended the national Lancair fly-in at Santa Fe which was well attended and full of good 

technical information, Based on our Chapter’s decision to sponsor one type club fly-in a year I offered our 

chapter’s resources to replicate the 2016 successfully Lancair West Coast fly-in again in Paso in 2018 on April 29-

Next Meeting on Saturday, November 4 
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30. This offer was welcomed by Lancair international and the Lancair Owners and Pilots Association (LOBO). A 

draft program for the event can be found on our Chapter web www.eaa465.org. 

 

• CalPilots Association Annual Meeting and Expo at Paso Robles, Oct. 15/16.  This has been cancelled and will be 

moved to San Carlos Airport. 

• Young Eagles Follow-up event. Please mark Saturday November 4 on your calendar for the young eagles follow-

up breakfast where we will provide more information to our past and new young eagles on aviation as a career 

and/or avocation. Details can be found on our  web site www.eaa465.org    

• Chapter Officer Elections: Darrell Radford is looking for candidates for Chapter Secretary and Treasurer starting 

January 2017. If you are interested give him a call at. 

 

MEETING MINUTES – July 12 

Meeting Called to Order – Meeting called to order at 6:58 by David Fretwell 
Attendance –      11 members were in attendance with one guest;   Evan Jacobs 
Treasurer Report - Dale gave the total as $2,700. We did not discuss the number or composition of the membership.  
Old Business  
Airfest 2017:   Steve Allen gave a general update on the progress of the event. We are attempting to secure permission 
from the FAA for a 1 ½ hour waivered airspace to fly aerial demonstrations safely from 1:00 to 2:30. During which time 
all other flight activities will be grounded and the airport closed to normal traffic. 
The overall general discussion centered on the Young Eagles operation with an emphasis on safety. Observations of last 
year focused on better control of the movement of aircraft during the loading and unloading of the kids and keeping 
pedestrians and transient aircraft out of the area. 
Taylor Craft Fly in – still slated for 9/23 – 9/24. The expectations are for 15 planes or so with the usual plans for 
entertainment (i.e. breakfast, then, visits to Antique Aero and Warbirds, trip to Sculpterra and possibly Eberly for some 
wine tasting. Visit to Paso pioneer museum, dinner at Paso Inn. Final details will be formulated as the date gets closer 
(see Chapter web site for more info). 
Lancair Western Regional Fly-in– Scheduled for April 2018, idea will be discussed/presented at the Lancair National 
Landing in Santa Fe end of August, LOBO and Lancair International are supportive . 
New Business 
Cal Pilots – Phil Corman was on hand to promote this event which looks to follow an expo format this year. Friday 10/13 
and Sat 10/14. The Friday evening will be some wine and food at Tina Leatherwood’s hanger. Some music etc.  Camping 
will be arranged for those incoming pilots that wish to do that. On the Saturday morning a pancake breakfast is planned 
from 8:00 to 10:00 AM with meetings to follow. Then a lunch with some speakers in the afternoon. Phil is looking for 
volunteers to help with the pancake breakfast. See EAA chapter web site for details. 
Chapter Elections – the positions of Secretary and Treasurer are coming up in November, Darrell will develop slate of 
possible officers. 
Christmas Party – Dave’s house catered by Vic’s Café and we are looking at 12/3 as the possible date. 
Presentation  
 Mac Gleim gave us a good safety discussion focusing on “distracted flying”. Very much the same as distracted driving 
but with an ever greater chance for lethal consequences. Much of the talk centered on new technology and how much 
pilot attention it takes to manage it while flying. This keeps the pilots attention inside the aircraft when most of the 
attention needs to be focused outside. Several examples of accidents attributed to distracted flying were discussed. 
Then each of us was called upon to describe an incident we had witnessed or participated in. Everyone had a good story 
to share.  
  

http://www.eaa465.org/
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by Phil Corman 

What do you get when you bring a US Navy officer, a retired Microsoft Exec, a PG&E manager, a farmer, 
a flight instructor, a business person, a mother, a grandfather, and more together at the Paso Robles 
AirFest?  You get 100+ smiling kids who got a free airplane ride!  The result, you ask?  100+ kids that have 
a memory of their first flight that they will never forget! 

 

By noon, we had already flown 80 kids, our best morning that I can remember.  Weather was relatively 
cool until noon when it approached 100 degrees.  The flying weather was perfect for the kids.  Our new 
checkin process worked perfectly as there was no confusion and no lines. 
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We 
thank all of the volunteers including Dale Ramey, the Young Eagles Boss, Pete Johnson, Linda Corman, 
Sophia Johnston & Charlotte (her friend), Ralph Herman, Joel Marketello, Gordon Heinrichs, Pilots Bill 
Seigel, Sonjia Johnston, Steve Snyder, Johnnie Via, Darrel Radford, Stephanie Austin and Tom.  The EAA 
Chapter 465 would also like to thank Doug Erway for contributng 3 airplanes in support of this great 
event. 

     

We all thought we were giving our time to this event to kids 8-17, it turned out once again, we all got 
much much more back in the smiles on the kids faces when they returned, tears of joy from Moms & 
Dads, and Grandparents. 

  



Paso Robles Pilot - EAA Chapter 465 Volume 18 Number 9  

 

  



Paso Robles Pilot - EAA Chapter 465 Volume 18 Number 9  

  



Paso Robles Pilot - EAA Chapter 465 Volume 18 Number 9  

 

   

 
 

Click Here to read the Safety Briefing 

https://www.faa.gov/news/safety_briefing/2017/media/JulAug2017.pdf
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Partially Completed RV- 6 For Sale – Asking $29,000 

The basic construction of the plane is about 70% complete including the empennage, 
wings, fuselage, and canopy and includes finishing materials. The price includes a new 
MT Constant Speed prop, motor mount, landing gear, and lots of miscellaneous 
hardware. It was being carefully built by Tom Brink an A&P and the CEO of Genuine 
Aircraft Hardware who is selling it for health reasons. You will need to finish up the 
basic construction, then purchase and install a motor and instruments of your choice. The 
plane is stored in Paso Robles, California. Call Pamela Brink 805 523 0237 if you are 
seriously interested.  
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EAA Information 
EAA Member Benefits 
 

• EAA Insurance - Aircraft, Non-Owner, Renters & Personal 

• EAA Aircraft Financing 

• EAA Flight Planner 

• Discounts on FAA written tests at LaserGrade 

• EAA credit card 10% savings from Aircraft Spruce 

• You can save 'hundreds – even thousands – of dollars' on your next Jaguar or other Ford car 

• You can buy your John Deere Tractor for less money 

• EAA has discounts for Hertz and Enterprise car rentals 

Interesting EAA Chapter Web Sites 
EAA Chapter 1 at Flabob www.eaach1.org 
EAA Chapter 7 at Long Beach www.eaa7.org 
EAA Chapter 14 at San Diego www.eaa14.org 
EAA Chapter 1000 at Muroc www.eaa1000.org 
EAA Chapter 170 @SLO www.eaa170.blogspot.com 

PRB Websites 
Paso Robles Airport Association 
http://www.prb-association.com 
Paso Robles Airport 
www.pasoairport.com 

  

http://www.eaach1.org/
http://www.eaa7.org/
http://www.eaa14.org/
http://www.eaa1000.org/
http://www.eaa170.blogspot.com/
http://www.prb-association.com/
http://www.pasoairport.com/
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EAA CHAPTER 465 
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION/RENEWAL 

Chapter membership dues are $20/yr. Please help us to verify your personal info. 
Members with e-mail will receive the chapter newsletter via e-mail for their review. 

Members without e-mail can receive copies of the newsletter by mail or at the meetings. 
Return the completed form to the Chapter Treasurer, or any Chapter Officer. 

Name: (Please Print) 
 
 

Address (Number, Street, City, State, Zip) 
 
 

Email 
 
 

Home Phone 
 
 

Cell Phone Work Phone 

EAA National Membership # 
 
 

Expiration Date (MM/YYYY) 

FAA Ratings 
Student  

Light Sport  

Private  

Commercial  

ATP  

Glider  

ASEL  

Multi  

Rotocraft  

Tailwheel  

Seaplane  

Instrument  

CFI  

CFII  

A&P  

IA  

Avionics  

Other  

Aircraft Project Underway 
 
 
 

I need help in: 

Selection     Design      Construction     Other  

Aircraft Now Owned 
 
 

Newsletter: I prefer to receive my newsletter via e-mail ,  printed via U.S. mail ,  or at meeting  

 

Special Skills (That might be helpful to members) 
 
 
 

 

Payment Enclosed $20.00 

 

Make checks payable to EAA Chapter 465 

Please mail this form with payment to: 
 
EAA Chapter 465,  c/o  Dale Ramey 
7460 Pinal Ave 
Atascadero, CA 93422 
 
Or bring with you to any Chapter meeting 

 

http://www.eaa465.org/site/index.php 

 

http://www.eaa465.org/site/index.php

